

Ashley Elementary Parent Teacher Group

The Ashley Elementary PTG is a group of parent volunteers who raise funds to sponsor and organize school events such as...

- -Boo Bash
- -All-Star Fun Run
- -Cookies with Santa
- -Holiday Bizarre
- -Kona Ice Truck
- -Muffins with Mom
- -Donuts with Dad
- -Ice Cream Social
- -One Book One School

- -Book fairs
- -Field Day
- -Teacher Stipends
- -Teacher appreciation items
- -Field Trips
- -Lego club shirts
- -Books for the library
- -Food for the 5th grade party
- -We are always looking for fun new ideas and we need <u>YOU</u> to help us achieve our goals for the students at Ashley Elementary! PTG meetings are typically once a month. Childcare provided at meetings. Come see what we're all about!
- -Be sure to visit the Ashley Elementary website at https://www.anchorbay.misd.net/schools/ashley/ and fill out a volunteer form to be able to participate in events during the school year.
- -Don't forget to join our Facebook page... <u>Ashley Elementary PTG</u> to stay up to date on our events.
- -If you have any questions email us at AshleyPTG@yahoo.com.

Meet the PTG Board



*President- Kristy Osebold- Hello! I have a son at Middle School North and a son in 2nd grade here at Ashley. I work part-time in the office at Ashley and can also be found subbing in the classrooms. My free time is spent cheering my boys on at their sporting events, spending time with my husband, hanging out with friends, and reading. I am looking forward to a fun school year and continuing to work together to support our school.



*Vice President - Krissy Varney - This is my 2nd year as the Vice President of the PTG. I am the mom of 2 boys, one in 6th grade at Middle School North, and one in 3rd grade at Ashley. I work part time as a Quality Coordinator for a print and marketing company. I am very active in my kid's sports and extracurricular activities and enjoy watching them learn and grow in and out of school. As a family, my husband, boys, and I love to travel, have movie nights, and spend time with our family and friends.



*Treasurer- Jenn Lane- I am very excited to be a part of the PTG this year! My children are students at Ashley, Ava is in 5th grade and Mason is in 2nd grade. I work as a substitute teacher for Anchor Bay and I love being in the classroom and getting to know the students and staff. During my free time I love to spend time with my husband, cheer on my kids at their sports, snuggle with my 2 dogs, hang with my friends and craft! I am looking forward to a fun-filled school year!



*Secretary- Emily Roehm- Hello! I have 3 children. Isaac is in 2nd grade, Annie is in kindergarten, and Ian is in 3-year-old pre-school. I'm a mother/baby nurse. In my free time I enjoy traveling up north, camping, cheering on my kids' sports teams, gardening, going on walks, and spending time with my husband and friends. I'm excited for a new school year and I'm looking forward to all the fun events Ashley offers!